
From: Jenny  
Sent: 24 August 2013 19:17 
To: info 
Subject: Bury St Edmunds Hatter Street cinema proposed closure 
 
 
 Dear Sirs, 
I am writing since I have heard with dismay that this small cinema, which has 
recently been updated and refurbished is to close or already has done. 
I would like to point out that it served the community well both from an inclusive point 
of view and mainly from my point of view, that it showed more unusual, sometimes 
foreign, interesting films which are beyond the mainstream which are shown at the 
large cinema in the town. I have often frequented this cinema greatly in preference to 
the other adjacent to Parkway. Please make sure this cinema remains open. 
Yours, 
J. Lowless, B.A. Hons 
Bury St Edmunds 
 


